
Minutes Of Business Meeting

Scheduled for January 11, 2025

 

The Business Meeting which had been scheduled for Saturday, January 11, 2025, 
was cancelled for safety reasons due to weather reports showing expected snow 
and ice.  The next business meeting will take place on February 8, 2025.

Respectfully submitted,

Steve Martin
Member
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